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17 July 2024  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A-Level Results Day  

 

As we approach the eagerly anticipated A-level results day, I wanted to take a moment to 

inform you about the arrangements we have made for this important occasion at The Hart 

School. 

 

To facilitate the release of the results, we have designated our school library as the central 

hub for students to collect their results. The library will be open from 9am until midday on 

Thursday 15 August (A-level Results Day) and our dedicated team of teachers and staff 

members will be present throughout the morning to provide guidance, support, and 

celebrate this significant milestone with the students. Attached to this letter you will find 

information about our Post-Results Service. Please read this information carefully; if any 

student does wish to pursue a Review of Results, you will be able to arrange this on the 

day you collect your results. 

 

Parents and carers are welcome to accompany their child if they wish, as their presence 

can provide additional comfort and reassurance during this time. 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to all our students. Their dedication and 

perseverance have brought them to this important milestone in their academic journey, and 

we are proud of each and every one of them. We look forward to welcoming them to the 

school library on Thursday 15 August to celebrate their results and wish them well in their 

future endeavours. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any queries around the release of 

results, please do not hesitate to contact our Examinations Officer Miss Kinnstein 

(frances.kinnstein@hartschool.org.uk). Alternatively, you can contact the Sixth Form 

pastoral team, Mr Brennan Ben.Brennan@hartschool.org.uk or Dr Carter 

Victoria.Carter@hartschool.org.uk .  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs J Mahon  
Vice Principal – Curriculum and Standards  
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